
 
 

 

 

Dear St Brendans Primary School, 

 

We are excited to announce the opening of the Greater Shepparton Sports Hall of Fame 
Exhibition at the Shepparton Heritage Centre, coinciding with the Paris Olympics. While not 
everyone can make the journey to Paris, we invite your students to experience the spirit of the 
Olympics right here in Shepparton. 

The Greater Shepparton Sports Hall of Fame Exhibition celebrates the rich sports history and 
remarkable achievements of athletes from our region. This exhibition features an array of 
memorabilia, including medals, trophies, photographs, clothing, and personal artifacts, 
highlighting the accomplishments of local sports legends who have excelled at local, national, 
and international levels. 

Students will have the opportunity to explore the displays and multimedia presentations, 
providing an engaging experience that delves into the personal journeys and milestones of 
exceptional sports figures. The exhibition profiles athletes from diverse sports such as cycling, 
dancing, motor sport, football, badminton, and many more. 

The Greater Shepparton Sports Hall of Fame Exhibition not only commemorates the 
achievements of these outstanding individuals but also serves as an inspiration for future 
generations. It underscores the importance of sports in fostering community spirit, dedication, 
and excellence. We believe that playing sport and being physically active is one of the best 
ways to live a long and healthy life. 

We would be thrilled to have your students visit the exhibition and be inspired by the stories of 
Shepparton's athletes. Please contact us at 03 48318659 or info@sheppartonheritage.com.au 
to schedule a visit or for any further information. 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to welcoming your students to the Greater 
Shepparton Sports Hall of Fame Exhibition. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristy Rudd 

Shepparton Heritage Centre 

Acting President  
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